
December 31, 1947 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
D R. F. D. # 2 

Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Sir: 

This refers to your letter of Deceml,çr 20, 1947 

We are happy to verify your receptiDh of our station 
as per date and time mentioned. 

`.thanks for your interest. 

GGB;ae 

Cordially yours, 

RADIO STATION WRBC 

G.G. Benson 
Chief Engineer 
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